
Town of Westminster 

Massachusetts, MA 

Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee 

November 14, 2017 

 

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat Hatzis, Pat Streeter 

Others Present: Tom Torrans 

Call to Order: Heather Billings called the meeting to order at 5:31 

Minutes Approved: October 24, 2017  

Old Business 

Tom Torrans updated the committee on the 180 State Road East site. 

New Business 

The raft dislodged during a storm. The committee will explore options to relocate the raft.   

Heather shared the preliminary mapping report that she received from Solitude Lake Management 

Services. The final report will be published within the next few months. 

Heather reported that Louise Garland Wheeler has requested to meet with personnel to discuss her 

employment at the pond. 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 in Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Mary Ann Falconer 

 

 

 

  

 

 


